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Dear Members,


You should all have received a letter from our Board asking for volunteers 
to help manage the outside sign of our church.  It is a great outreach to our 
community.  We have started quoting Mary Baker Eddy on the sign which is 
inspiring.  Let the Clerk know if you can help.


	 	 	 	 	 ***************


Metaphysical Committee: 

Invites you to join in this month’s prayer topic to study the chapter 
“Atonement and Eucharist” from Science & Health with Key to the 
Scriptures by Mary Baker Eddy, and remember to:


  “Study to show thyself  approved unto God, a workman that 

  needeth not to be ashamed, rightly dividing the word of Truth” ll Tim 2:15


and Mary Baker Eddy’s words:  Work, work work, watch and pray.”




With love and gratitude for each of you,

The Metaphysical Committee 


                                          ****************

	 	 	 	 	                                          

This month’s inspirational article from the Christian Science Sentinel, 
April 10, 2023:


Leaving Regret Behind  
by Martine Blackler


	 	 	 	 	 

As always, please remember to turn your cell phones off during services.


With loving best wishes,

https://sentinel.christianscience.com/shared/view/133bjggyvns?s=copylink

